
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

We would like to thank you for expressing an interest in your child joining us here 

at Starcross Pre-school. 

 
Tish and Sarah are the Managers here, if you have any questions or queries 

please do not hesitate to contact them. 

 
We are a very inclusive pre-school, if your child has any specific needs or 

requirements please speak to us, we will help wherever we can. 

 
Starcross Pre-school is part of Ivy Education Trust and is governed by Starcross 

Primary School. We have comprehensive policies in place to ensure your child is 

safe and well cared for whilst in our care. We very much welcome working in 

partnership with parents and carers; should you wish to become more involved 

(such as volunteering, becoming part of the PTFA etc.) please do let us know. 

 
You will find enclosed a Registration Form, along with other documentation and 

information. Please read through and complete fully before returning to us. The 

information in this registration form will be used by the pre-school and will also 

allow us to claim funding for your child (if eligible). 

 

You will also find enclosed a letter giving details of fees, charges and funding. It is a 
requirement to see your child's Birth Certification, so could you please bring this with 
you to your child's settling in session. 

 
Once the forms have been returned to us, the school office will contact you to discuss 

settling in sessions, and the times / days of the sessions you would like to request. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you and your family to Starcross Pre-school 

Many thanks 

 
Starcross Pre-school Team 
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